
Harnett
COUNTY Department of Environmental Health

www.harnett.org

July 30, 2010

Victor & Associates Inc.

138 S. Steele St., Suite #V

Sanford, NC 27330

RE: Existing Septic System Inspection HTE# 10-5-24798
Location of property: 54 Ripley Road, Cameron, NC

To Whom It May Concern,

Killington, NC 275,16

ph: 910-893-7547

fax: 910-893-9371

Our previous attempt to notify you (addressed to applicant: Forest Hills Family Care Facility) byletter was returned by mail as undeliverable. This is to notify you that an attempt was made to evaluate
your property on July 21, 2010 for the purpose of issuing an Existing Tank Permit. The evaluationcould not be completed for one or more of the following reasons.

X-1- Uncover outlet lid on septic tank and break seal ($25.00fee incurred)

2. Have system pumped out

3. Replace sanitary T

4. Other

Your application will be put on hold until the selected items above have been addressed. When
completed call 893-7547 to confirm that the items mentioned have been corrected, we will thenreschedule your property for evaluation.

Sincerely,

BryaR.E.H.S.
Environmental Health OSWW Program Specialist
Harnett County Department of Public Health
Environmental Health

BM/sgs
Copy - Central Permitting

Harnett County Government Complex

307 Cornelius Harnett Boulevard

strong roots - new growth


